
Good morning to everyone, 
 
I'm writing today as a concerned citizen that advocates for ALL rights set forth in our constitution.  I am a 
mother, grandmother and yes, I am a legal gun owner.  I am asking that all representatives remember 
that they took an oath to uphold the constitution, both the federal and Oregon.  To help jog your 
memory the 2nd Amendment states "the peoples right to bear arms will not be infringed".  The 4th 
Amendment states "the people shall be safe from unwarranted search's and seizures. and the 5th 
Amendment states "the people's property cannot not be seized without due process and the people 
cannot be forced to incriminate themselves.  These rights have been spelled out so that you, our 
"elected officials" do not have the legal power and scope to rescind or abolish any Amendments. 
May I suggest instead of trying to take rights away from law abiding citizens,  you look at ways to fund 
mental health in not only our state, but in our schools so that our kids have opportunities to receive 
assistance when and where it's needed the most.   
Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely, 
Gina McDonald 
 


